A NATIONAL HONOR LODGE
1983

GREAT SALT LAKE COUNCIL B.S.A.

KINDLE THE FLAME

THe CHIeF

As this new vyear
begins, so does the
challenge begin, to
take the lodge
further than it has
been before. I
personally have
many goals that I
would like to see
happen this year.

STEVE SUGDEN
LODGE CHIEF 1987-8

due to the
chiefs. And
with great lodge officers this
year, the only remaining thing
needed is your individual support.
With vour support, we can
accomplish any goal.

I have a great
help of past

start,
lodge

One of those goals that need to be
looked at now is the All-American
Jamborall. Our lodge has a major
role 1in this program. Anyone that

can help will be greatly
appreciated. Many more
opportunities will open for us as
a lodge, if we are able to see

this event through.

Once again, I would like to state,
with vour help, the success c¢f
Jodge will be phenomenal.

PN
[ Y]

Yours in Brotherhoeood,

Steve Sugden
Lodge Chief.
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COMING UP

THREE MONTH CALENDAR
JULY 1987
Holiday
No LECM this month
AUGUST 1987

7:00 L.E.C.M.
Tracy Lodge

SEPTEMBER 1987
7:00 Ordeal at Tracy

6:30 Brotherhood Ceremony
Tracy. $6.50

Lodge Training Conf.
Details to be announced
All officers and Adv.

LECM at Service Ctr
All officers & Adv.

ALL—-AMERICAN JAMBORALL
Details in newt issue



SUMMER
FELLOWSHIP

During June 10-13, 1987, the
Annual Lodge Fellowship took place
at Bear Lake. Those attending had
a great deal of fun. Fellowship
Chairman, Ryan Mecham did a great
job of planning the event. To
just some of the activities
Ryan had planned, 110 in Crises,
Round Robins, and In-Depth
training courses.

name

Five Brothers all attained
brotherhood; David Smith, Chad
Tanner, Robert Lubbers, Aaron

Anderson, Adam Richardson.

Winners of

were:
Richard Downward - Fancy
David Robinson - Traditional
Richard Downward - Special
IL,eke Nimat - Team Dance

the Dance Competition

Election of officers also took

place. The lodge would like to
thank all those whe sent to this
event, and also would 1like to
thank Ryan Mecham and his staff

who did an excellent job.

We aren't going to mention the
gsailing, canoeing, surfing, and
waterfront that took most of

evervone's time.

THANKS ,
GREAT FELLOWSHIP

RYAN FOR A
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VIGILS

In ceremonies held at Bob Quinn's

cabin, 16 members of the Lodge
were inducted into the Vigil
Honor. Honored were: Steve
Sugden, Jared Johnstone, Cliff
Saddler, Jim Case, Wes Riches,
Ryan Hatch, Dave UOtteson, John
Lubbers, Mike Huefneyr, Jaren
Barker, Marlin FEldred, William
Eldred, Robert Sorenson, Donny
Anderson, Glen Rose, and Brian
Walker.

COUP TRAIL CLAN AT
EAST FORK

N.O.h.C.

N.O.A.C. 1888 CHANGE

FLASH ! FLASH !! FLASH 11

The site of the 1888 NOAC will be
Fort Collins, Colorado. The
National Office announced the
change of site. Plans will be out
in the next few days to all
Arrowmen regarding the tour
(really inpressive) and the
conference. By being c¢loser the
cost will be much less.



TEAINING

It was new and the best!! During
the week of June 20-27, 1987, at
East Fork of the Bear COUP TRAIL
TRAINING was launched. This was
the first year of this course and
because of the success of the
course it will be around for at
least another year.

The goal of the staff was to have
48 members to come back excited
to work in the OA. Whether or not
this goal will actually come to
pass will be seen in the next 6
months.

Those that did go were taught how
to use leadership skills in the
Order of the Arrow.

A special thanks goes to Dennis
Holtby, Council Training Chairman
and Kim Hansen for all of their

supporting help. Finally a
thanks to the 48 Arrowmen who
came and learned. Staff
included; Ace Thacker, John
Lynch, Steve Sugden, Jared
Johnstone, Ryan Hatch, John
Lubbers, Mike McBride, Robert

Mechling, David Otteson, Travis
Tanner, David Thiriot, and Brian
Young.

Plan on attending this one next
year. Reservations are being
taken now since space will be
limited at the course.

ORDERLS

During the month of May great
things were happening in the
Ordeal areas.

The Lodge ordeals saw over 100
join in ceremonies at Tracy on two
different dates. Thanks to those

who provided service and
ceremonies.

Leke Nimat held their first
chapter order on the 5th of June
with 14 joining in ceremonies at
turkey flats.

Red Hills in what has become a
tradition, held ceremonies on the
5th of June at Adventure Land
(Utah County) and had 5% attend.
They also hald a chapter
fellowship at the conclusion
where new officers were elected
for the coming year.

So far 280 of our brothers have
joined since January 1st of this
vear.

STEVE AND JOHN LUBBERS
AT A COUP TRAIL SESSION
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DAKOTA SIOUX (13)

We are going down on our
attendance at chapter meetings.
We would like everyone to show up
to a July camp out. It will be
lots of fun SO, SHOW UpP!! There
will be further information on
this event (including a dance
workshop and costume
instruction). We will be
planning the vyearly activities.
Any questions, call Brian Young
969-5492. PS Bring an inactive
member. Chapter meeting in July
will be at the Jordan North Stake
Center at 3900 So. 4000 West at
7:00 pm.

WOAPALANNE (4)

We have a chapter meeting on
every second Thursday of every
month at 7:30 pm at the Rose Park
Stake Center on 1200 West 800
North. Be there!!

INDIAN SPRINGS (3)

Thanks to everyone who helped
with the Ordeal at Tracy. A
special thanks to Michael
Leishman for accepting the job of
Vice Chief over elections and
Brotherhood Attainment in our
chapter. Our chapter is in need
of a Secretary-Treasurer. If you
are interested see the Chapter
Chief at the next meeting. We
meet on the 1st thursday of every
month at the Woods Cross Seminary
Building. If you need a ride
call vyour scoutmaster and ride
with him to the Roundtable.
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\PTER CHATTER

CHANS (27)

Hi, it's me
Steve's Bank

again, Steve from

of the Order of the
Arrow. We had ocut annual chapter
officer elections and me (Steve,
aka Bret Van Wagoner 254-6738) won
the vote. 5o if vyou have any
questions «c¢all me anytime. Our
Bank (chapter) meeting will be
held on June 11, 1987, at 7:00 pm
at 11400 So 1655 W. Catch a ride
from vour unit leader.

LEKE NIMAT {16)

We are planning a
meeting for July 9th.
any questions call
at 969-6413.

great chapter
If you have
Dave Robinson

FALL

FELLOWSHIP

Mike McBride will be contacting
many of vyou. As the chairman of
the Fall Fellowship, he will be
planning a great indian lore
related activity in November.

Tracy will be the site and the
event will be over a Friday and
Saturday. Emphasis will be on
costuming, ceremonies, and dance.

Competition will be helid Saturday
afternoon with the event ending
with a bar-b-cue.

0f course there will be a patch!



BROTHERHOOD PpPROGRESS

Brotherhood is really getting
exciting as chapters are joining
in the game.

Wamblee had a Brotherhood Ceremony
for thier chapter on May 20th and
5 Brothers sealed thier
membership.

The Lodge Ceremony on the 29th saw
17 new Brotherhood members join
the ranks. Wanmblee provided the
team.

Red Hills caught the fire with a
chapter ceremony on June 5th at
Adventure Park. Joining the ranks
were several members from this
chapter and chapter 3 for a total
of 10.

With the Summer Fellowship time

was taken out for a sunrise
Brotherhood ceremony where 5§ new
members committed to the
Obligation.
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CHANGES

New faces in the line up. Welcome
to great opportunities to:

James McBride -- Advisor Chapter 3
Dan Foster ~— Advisor Chaptr 27
Mike Eldredge -- Advisor Chaptr 10

Wayne Jacobsen - Asst. Lodge Adv.

To those who are moving on to
other challenges, our best and our
thanks for your support and help.

DERNR BODB?

How is Lodge membership computed
and how many members do we have?

--Math Major--

Dear Major:

Lodge membership is computed from
those whose dues are paid for the
current vyear. We have 1320
members as of June 30th. Our
membership at the last of the
year is the figure that is used
to compute Vigil Nominations and
other awards. So it is important
to keep your dues paid.

Bob
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NEW OFFICERS

STEVE SUGDEN Lodge Chief. An
Eagle Scout from Red Hills Chapter
Steve has served as a Lodge
Vice Chief and Lodge Secretary. He

=1

is well prepared to assume the
duties of Chief.
JARED JOHNSTONE Sr. Vice Chief.

An Eagle
Secretary.
Elk. In

who has served as Lodge
Jared 1is from Silver
addition to other
assignments, Jared will be
responsible for Ordeals and
Brotherhood activities.

Vice Chief.
Eagle scout and the former
Chief of Wamblee Chapter. Ryan
will watch over Dance and chapters
21,22,24,25,26,27,28, and 12.

RYAN MECHAM Ryan is

an

JOHN LUBBERS Vice Chief. John is
an Eagle Scout with recent service
as a chapter officer from Dabyowk.
John will watch over Elections and
chapters 10,11,13,14,15,16,and 23.

RYAN HATCH Vice Chief. Returning
for a second year as vice chief,
Ryan is an Eagle and the former
Dabyowk chief. Ryan will be
involved with Activities and
chapters 1,2,3,4,5,6,and 7.

ANDREW MECHAM Secretary. Andrew
is an Eagle with great experience

in his chapter, Silver Elk. He
will watch the records and money.
Andrew will also watch over the
Echo and Trading posts.

In addition, the Chief has
announced the following

appointments for the coming vyear.

Dance Chief.
experience in

BARTON JEFFS
Barton has

Lodge
great
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dance

e and with chapter
administration. He is from Leke
Nimat.

DAVID OTTESON Vigil Chief. Dave
has formerly been the chief of
Dabyowk.

DAVE THIRIOT Brotherhood
Chairman. Dave has great
experience in organization from

being Red Hill's chief.

STEVE PAULEY Ordeal Chairman.
Steve's abilities will make this
yvear something special in
Ordeals. Steve has been the Chief
of Waopalanne.

MIKE McBRIDE Fall Fellowship.
Mike will make this as special an
event as others he has been
responsible for. Mike is the
Chief of Indian Springs.




REREGISTRATION
1988

Take a minute at the next activity
where you run into a brother and
find out if he is registered for
the current vear.

If he is not suggest that he put
$4.00 inte an envelope with his
name and address and send it in to
the oftfice.

A renewal of vou membership does a
number of things:

Keeps the ECHO Coming.
Supports the Lodge

Keeps yvou informed

Fills vour obligation.

= OVER (O I

SPREAD THE SPIRIT

Keep Active (or get active) for
ancother vear in a dynamic lodge.

Don't just sit there get a buddy
to join and keep out membership
strong.

If your label says vou expire in

1987, this will be the last month PAGE 7
that you will be getting the ECHO.
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NAME CHAPTER 1D NO.

ADDRESS (1F DIFFERENCE FROM LABEL)

RANK STATUS - (CIRCLE ONE) ORDEAL BROTHERHOOCD VIGIL HONOR

LIST AWARDS, TRAINING, NATIONAL EVENTS, SCOUTING HONORS

PHONE (iF CHANGED ) DATE OF BIRTH

MAIL OR BRING TO---ORDER OF THE ARROW, 525 FOOTHILLBLVD, SALT LAKE CITY, UT 84113

AMOUNT INCLUDED ({4.00 PER YEAR)

IF YOU WANT A JOB IN YOUR CHAPTER OR IN THE IL.ODGE LET US KNOW WHAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO DO
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THE ELK'S ECHO

A monthly publication of the
EL-KU-TA LODGE, ORDER OF THE ARROW
Great Salt Lake Council, BSA
525 Foothill Blvd. SLC Utah 84113

Address all comments to:

Editor Asst. Editor
Lin Richardson David Thiriot
777 W 1400 South 858 E 250 South
WX Utah 84087 Bount. UT 84010
295-9146 292-3559
Echo Staff
Richard Downward Brandon Stout
Advisor
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